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MESSAGE FROM ANQ CHAIRPERSON

Dear quality professionals,

Dear friends,

It is my honor and pleasure to invite you to 13th Annual Congress of Asian
Network for Quality (ANQ) scheduled to be held in Taipei during 23-24 September
2015.

For last decade ANQ has been working hard on promoting quality in

Asia and as a result ANQ Annual Congress by right has managed to take its place
on the lines of other world annual quality events like ASQ Annual Conference,
EOQ Congress and other.

We are proud that at present ANQ Congresses attract attention of large
professional audience but even more noteworthy is the fact that majority of our
participants includes young quality specialists who appreciate and understand
key addresses on global issues of quality. At the same time delegates have an
opportunity to obtain actual practical experience by attending parallel Congress
Sessions on different quality aspects.

ANQ has obtained strong positive experience on organizing of Congresses
previously held in Tokyo, Singapore, Bangkok, Seoul, Hong Kong and other Asian
cities and we are sure that Taipei ANQ Congress2015 will soon be added to our
list of successful ANQ events. International Experience of CSQ, scientific
approach and top professional level of Congress Organizing Committee alongside
with traditional friendly attitude of Taipei citizens and good location of
Congress create best environment for the grand success of the Congress in Taipei
in September this year.

All of us in ANQ will do our best for you, not only to gain new
experience in Quality but also feel yourself Going the Asian way with us, being
a part of Asian quality community

Welcome to Taipei ANQ Congress !

For more details please visit our website www.anforg.org and congress website
www.ang2015.org

Regards,

Y. Gusakov
ANQ Chairman



